
University of Abuja Teaching Hospital 

P.M.B. 228, Gwagwalada, Abuja, FCT 

Invitation for Pre-Qualification and Tender 

  

The University of Abuja Teaching Hospital, Gwagwalada hereby invites submissions from competent and reputable 

companies/contractors to Indicate interest for pre-qualification and tender for its 2011 capital projects as listed 

below: 

  

A)      Completion of the Construction of Intensive Care, Accident and Burns Complex 

b)      Construction of Post-Basic Intensive Care Nursing School 

c)       Expansion of mortuary unit building 

d)      Procurement of Life-support ambulance 

  

Requirements 

Interested bidders are required to submit the following documents: 

  

 Evidence of registration with the Corporate Affairs Commission (CAC) of Nigeria 

 Evidence of registration with the University of Abuja Teaching Hospital 

 Evidence of financial capability and bank guarantee 

 Evidence of verifiable post experience in handing similar projects in Nigeria and elsewhere 

 Evidence of technical qualification and experience of the key personnel 

 Company income tax clearance certificate for three years 



 Company Audited Accounts for three years 

 Evidence of Value Added Tax. VAT registration and remittances 

 Evidence of payment of non-refundable pre-qualification and tender fees of N100,000 for category (a), 

N50,000 each for (b) and (c) and N30, 000 for (d) respectively in bank or certified cheque 

Submission of Pre-Qualification and Tender Documents 

The pre-qualification and tender documents must be submitted in two (2) separate A4 size envelopes and neatly 

bound. The category must be clearly written at the top left hand corner of the envelope and to be addressed to: 

  

The Chief Medical Director, 

University of Abuja Teaching Hospital, 

P. M. B, 228 

Gwagwalada, Abuja. 

Closing and opening of pre-qualification of documents 

Submission of pre-qualification documents shall close on 18th August, while submissions will be opened on the same 

day at 12 noon in the Conference hall of the hospital in the presence of all the bidders or their representatives. 

  

Thanks 

Dr. Peter Alabi 

Chief Medical Director 

 


